
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 13 

WARNING OF SPECIAL DISTRICT MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2024 

 

 

The electors of the Towns of Durham and Middlefield, Connecticut, are hereby warned 

and notified that a Special District Meeting will be held at the Coginchaug Regional High School 

Library, 135 Pickett Lane, Durham, Connecticut, on Wednesday, May 1, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. for the 

following purposes: 

 

 

 ITEM 1. To choose a moderator for said meeting. 

 

 ITEM 2. To hold a public hearing to present and receive public comment on  

   proposed amendment to the Plan of Regionalization for Regional School  

   District 13.  

 

 A copy of the report on the proposed amendment to the Plan of Regionalization is on file 

and available for inspection at the Office of the Town Clerk of Durham, the Office of the Town 

Clerk of Middlefield and on the District’s website at www.rsd13ct.org.  Following the Special 

District Meeting, the District Board of Education is expected to set the date for a referendum vote 

in Durham and Middlefield for approval or disapproval of the proposed amendment to the Plan of 

Regionalization.  
 

Dated at Durham, Connecticut this 17th day of April, 2024. 

 

Lindsay Dahlheimer, Chairman 

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 13        

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

http://www.rsd13ct.org/

